
SP TRANSMISSION LIMITED (SPT) 
 

SECTION 34/ 35 DIRECTIONS CONSULTATION 
 

SPT RESPONSE 
 
 

 
SPT refers to the open letter dated 9 July 2004 relating to Sections 34 and 35 of the Act  
and proposed SPT Licence Condition B11. 
 
SPT notes the proposal that no change be made to the substance of the current obligation 
given that the DTI’s review of such matters is ongoing.   
 
SPT supports this proposal. 
 
SP TRANSMISSION LIMITED 
30 JULY 2004 
 


